
CHERRY VALLEY AND ROCHDALE WATER DISTRICT 
115th ANNUAL MEETING 

 
The Cherry Valley and Rochdale Water District’s Annual Meeting will be held Thursday, 
May 15, 2025, at 7:30 PM at the Leicester Town Hall Auditorium, 3 Washburn Square, 
Leicester, MA 01524. To be eligible to vote at the annual meeting, you must be a registered 
voter with the Town of Leicester and Oxford AND reside within the boundaries of the 
Cherry Valley and Rochdale Water District. 
Warrant Articles will be posted prior to the meeting at www.cvrwd.com or call 
 508-892-9616 for more information. 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

                                   Cherry Valley Sewer District Annual Meeting   
 
The Cherry Valley Sewer District’s Annual Meeting will be held Thursday,  
May 22, 2025, at 7:00 PM at the Leicester Town Hall Auditorium, 3 Washburn Square, 
Leicester, MA 01524. To be eligible to vote at the annual meeting, you must be a registered 
voter with the Town of Leicester and within the boundaries of the Cherry Valley Sewer 
District. 
Warrant articles will be posted prior to the meeting at www.cvrwd.com or call 
 508-892-9616 for more information.  
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

                                            HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 
The Cherry Valley and Rochdale Water District will conduct its bi-annual hydrant-flushing 
program beginning April 21, 2025 – May 2, 2025, in the Cherry Valley service area and 
between May 5, 2025 – May 16, 2025, will be the Rochdale/Oxford area. District 
employees will flush hydrants daily between 7:00 A.M. and 2:30 P.M.  
 The purpose of the flushing is to remove sediment buildup in the water mains. Residents 
may experience some temporary discoloration of their water during this period. Allowing 
water to run by opening the kitchen cold water faucet for a few minutes will generally clear 
up this problem. The discoloration might stain your laundry, especially white materials. 
Therefore, we recommend that you avoid doing laundry while discoloration exists. A daily 
schedule will be available to view on the District’s Website at www.cvrwd.com.  
If you have any questions, please call 508-892-9616. 
 

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 

http://www.cvrwd.com/

